
 
 
 

PM-2023-012 
 

November 20, 2023 
 

Proposed 2024 Building Division Rates and Fees 
 

Minutes of the Public Meeting held on Monday November 20, 2023 at 3:10 p.m., in the Council 
Chambers, Town of Halton Hills and Via Zoom. 
 
Mayor A. Lawlor chaired the meeting. 
 
Mayor A. Lawlor advised that this Public Meeting is being held to discuss the proposed 2024 
Building Division Rates and Fees.  
 
Greg MacNaughtan, Chief Building Official spoke to the proposed 2024 Building Division Rates 
and Fees. 
 
There were no members of the public with comments or questions. 
 
CONCLUSION OF MEETING 
 
The Chair declared the Public Meeting closed.  
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:12 p.m. 
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